
 
From: Sarah Debar  
Sent: Monday, July 6, 2020 7:41 AM 
To: drtslsmn@msn.com  
Subject: Scholarship  

  

Good Morning Mr. Walters, 
 
I apologize this email is late getting to you. I received the letter regarding the 
scholarship from Kiwanis Club of Seminole, Breakfast. I can't adequately express 
my gratitude for receiving this scholarship. A major reason for the delay in 
furthering my education over the past 10 years has been related to finances. This 
scholarship greatly alleviates these life stressors and will allow me to better focus 
on my success. I thank all of you for your time and consideration and for seeing 
qualities in me that you found worthy of the scholarship. It was a pleasure to 
meet everyone and I look forward to engaging in future meetings and events.  
 
Regards, 
Sarah Debar 
 


